
More scrap
paper! What we did:

Introduced an in-office system to set
aside scrap paper more effectively.
Started checking scrap paper levels in
both our stashes daily.
Added an additional stash for the
revision period in Easter Term.

Where are past
issues of current

journals? What we did:

Improved signage in the New
Journals section to indicate
where past issues are kept.

What we did:

Purchased 2 more beanbag
chairs, bringing our total to 6.

More
beanbag

chairs!

What we did:

Purchased 5 cables: 2 are permanently
in the library space and the other 3
can be borrowed from the office.

HDMI to USB-C
cables for the

docking stations

What we did:

Added 2 new monitors,
bringing the total to 8.

More docking
stations!

What we did:

Presented this proposal to the
Committee for the Library and
Scholarly Communication.
Currently exploring options.

Recycling
for pens!

You Said, We Did
Feedback and Actions from the Academic Year 2024-25

What we did:

Smiled! We’d love a library pet too,  
but sadly this isn’t viable.
Added animal origami so users can
make (very quiet) study buddies
instead.

A library
cat or fish!

What we did:

Added a standing desk
convertor to the library space.

Standing
desks!

What we did:

The default undergraduate access hours
were extended in the previous academic
year. This was in response to feedback
presented to the Committee for the
Library and Scholarly Communication,
and the request was taken forward and
approved by senior management. 
Part III students’ request for a further
extension to default access hours has not
been approved, but Part III students have
been advised on how to request extended
hours on an individual basis.

Extended
access at
weekends

What we did:

Highlighted the request at the Committee
for the Library and Scholarly
Communication, and subsequently
discussed with senior management. 
It has been agreed that chairs can be
replaced in phases; options are currently
being considered.

More
comfortable

seating!


